
         Headteacher:  Miss L Sellars    

   Penygarn Community Primary School 
Penygarn Road 
PONTYPOOL 

Torfaen NP4 8JR 
 

Telephone:  01495 742090 
 Fax:  01495 742215   

e-mail: head.penygarncps@torfaen.gov.uk 
 

 

13th February 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Our St David’s Day celebrations and our 

Eisteddfod will be taking place on Friday 8th 

March 2019.  

 

All children are invited to wear Welsh 

outfits/rugby tops etc to school on that day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

          
 

S Busby/H Thomas     L Sellars 

Welsh Language Co-ordinators  Headteacher 
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